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It has been good this week to hear families taking time to celebrate the work in children’s books and join in with our second Teacher Meeting of the academic year. There is so much to be proud of in the school environment and in the children’s books. Thank you for meeting with your child’s teacher and discussing successes and progress. 


If for any reason you were not able to attend your meeting please get in contact so we can help you to arrange one. It would be excellent if we could see a representative from each family.


End of Key Stage 2 Test Information Meeting. ��Mrs Gaynor and her team gave a presentation to Year 6 children, parents and governors. It was a very informative, friendly and relaxed meeting where parents also experienced aspects of the formal tests the children will be sitting during week commencing 11th May 2015. The evaluations were very positive. The children were reminded to make good use of their homework time in the lead up to the tests so that they achieve the results they are capable of.


Those who were unable to make the meeting, have been sent a hard copy of the power point. For other interested parents this can also be found on our website in the gallery or on the Year 5/6 class page.


MARCH 13TH - A DATE FOR ALL OUR FEMALE FRIENDS AND RELATIVES ~ MAKE TIME FOR TEA.


We will be hosting a Special Afternoon Tea to show our appreciation for our female friends and relatives; especially our mothers! Mrs Gaynor will send out more details. We will also be supporting The Eve Appeal which is a charity that supports people with and research into ovarian cancer.





Staff will be having their First Aid Training on Friday 13th as part of their Conintuing Professional Development. School then starts again after the Half Term Break on Monday 23rd February.














Sleepover has been cancelled as not enough pupils wished to stay this time. Please let Mrs Rennie know if you had forgotten to register your child so we can decide whether to book a similar event later in the year.


Tuesday 10th February – Family Lunch for Chinese New Year places can be booked now.


‘Onesie Wednesday’ will be held on Wednesday 11th February. If your child wishes to take part they can pay £1 to wear a onesie or pyjamas for the day. The children will also be working with kitchen staff to organise sausage batches to be sold at break time. These will also cost £1 and will need to be ordered in advance. 


Tuesday 24th February – Shakespeare for Kids performance at Civic Hall for Year 5/6. Please provide a snack for your child for the interval.


Monday 9th March – Danceathon for Comic Relief. All children will need to wear clothing that they are happy to dance in. For £1 your child can make their face funny (this is a theme for Red Nose Day this year) or make their dancing attire red nose day funky! Safe footwear please.


Friday 13th March – Make Time for Tea. We will be celebrating with the female relatives your children nominate. Tea and cakes in the school hall. More details from Mrs Gaynor soon. And don’t worry we will be holding a similar event for nominated male relatives later in the year.


Thursday 2nd April - Easter Bingo – Please come along and teach Ms Finch a couple more good number calls. So far she has two little ducks, dirty knees and droopy drawers!


June - Race for Life – date to be set, but you may wish to get in training.


Saturday 4th July - Summer Fair – for those who enjoy thinking ahead this will be set out on the school field as a range of stalls for you to enjoy.


Could you be part of our Futures Day on 1st July? 


We would love to have you back if you came and gave a talk last year and we are also looking for new faces to join this exciting day. Each person who comes to speak will be able to choose whether they address a class group or the whole school and the aim is for you to give a talk about your jobs and career so that our children can hear about the wonderful array of opportunities that are out there. The younger they are when they hear about possibilities the better. Last year the presentations were excellent and the questions from the children were thoughtful and intelligent. Kenny Spain will join us this year and tell the children about his career and also give a first-hand account of being an evacuee. Please consider helping to make this day a success. Please see Ms Finch or Mrs Gaynor for further details or to book a slot.























